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To,

Shri Anupam Shrivastava,
CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001

Sir,

Sub: - Non-remittance of the deducted amounts to various organisations / agencies - reg.

We wish to bring to your kind notice that, for the past few months, the amounts being deducted from
the salaries of our employees, are not being remitted to the concerned organisations / agencies. These
include deductions on account of GPF, bank loans, society dues, HBA, EPF, LIC, income tax, PLI, etc. Due
to the non-remittance of the deducted amounts to the various organisations / agencies, the employees
are forced to pay penal interest.

Since the deductions on account of GPF is not being remitted to the DoT, employees are not getting
their GPF advance / withdrawals. Employees also suffer on various other ways. Employees run into risk
due to the non-remittance of deducted amount to LIC, PLI, etc. Claims will not be entertained due to
non-payment of the premium amount. Further, HBA interest amount remitted in bulk, is not being
remitted to the DoT Cell. As a result, the employees are not getting back their deed documents.

We are receiving the above mentioned complaints invariably from all the circles. The issue was also
discussed with you a week back. We are aware that the above mentioned complaints are connected
with the acute shortage in the cash flow of the Company. We are also aware that the Corporate
Management is taking various efforts to tide over the hardships. Still, it is our duty to bring the
sufferings of the employees to your kind notice, for favour of speedy redressal at your end. We hope
that needful steps would be taken by the Corporate Management, to mitigate the hardships being
suffered by the employees, as discussed above.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
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[P. Abhimanyul]
General Secretary




